
 

  

OUR AIMS 
To bring together persons with a common interest to 
encourage the use, maintenance and preservation of 
motor vehicles of classic and historic classification 
without prejudice to make, model, method of 
manufacture or country of origin.  As well as vehicles 
of special interest, this may, from time to time, be 
determined by the committee. 
 
Web site: www.chacc.com  
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OUR NEXT CLUB RUNS 
 
FRIDAY 19TH MAY 

MID-MONTH DINNER RALLY 
Harry’s Diner - Windsor  

For those travelling south - meeting at the Independent 
Service Station at Burpengary by 6.30pm 

 
20TH AND 21ST MAY  

CAMP GREENUP 
On the shore of Coolmunda Dam, Inglewood 

Ph: John Pritchard 0411 646 405 
 
SUNDAY 4TH JUNE 

AUSSIE BRAKES RALLY 
** Sausage Sizzle ** 

Meet at the Sundowner at 8.30am for 9.00am departure.  
Joint rally with the Gold Coast Antique Car Club to the Fo 

Guang Shan Chung Tian Temple, Underwood Rd, Priestdale.  
A tour of the temple will occur between 10.30am – 11.30am.  

Then onto the Underwood Park the sausage sizzle lunch. 
Bill Randell - Ph: (07) 5538 6875 

** Smorgasbord ** 
When smorgasbord is 

mentioned for a club run 
lunch, all members 

bring a plate or two to 
place on a table to share 

with all other club 
members present. 

 

** BYO ** 
When BYO is 

mentioned for a club run 
lunch, all members are 

to bring lunch for 
themselves.

RACQ MOTORFEST – MOTORING OF YESTERYEAR 
 

‘RACQ Motoring of Yesteryear has been firmly established for the past decade as 
Brisbane’s biggest day out for auto enthusiasts with the largest assembly of cars, trucks and 
motorcycles of all makes and vintages in the one venue on the one day.’  As quoted from 
RACQ website (www.racq.com.au then to the events page).  Members are encouraged to 
attend so our club can be in the running for Best Represented Club.  We have been close the 
last couple of years and it would be great to finally WIN!!  But not only that, it’s a great day 
out. 
 

For further details, see enclosed entry form or visit the RACQ website. 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW MEMBERS 
 

Bevan & Sally McAleer - 1963 Triumph Spitfire Mark 1 sports, 1963 & 1964 Triumph 
Spitfires, 3 x 1958 Triumph Herald coupes, 1968 Triumph GT6 coupe 

Kim & Carol Bowers - 1954 Mercedes 170SD 
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CHACC MINUTES OF MEETING 
Date: Sunday 7th May 2006 

Meeting commenced at: 10.40am 
 
Apologies: 
Malcolm & Beryl Watkins, Mal & Lyndy 
Melville, Gladys & Peter Rohan, Kevin & 
Margaret Greenaway, Ita Davies, Gary & 
Marlene Wills, Tricia & Neil Hamilton,  
Zeta & Nathan Boyd & Family, Cara Skinner, 
Murray Walters, John & Wendy Glaum, Lois & 
Alan Copeland, John & Donna Embleton, 
Neville & Barbara Brown 
 

New Members attending were: 
Russell Slocombe 
 

Visitors: 
Madonna Robinson, Irene & Kasim Pritchard,  
Julie & Chris James, Sue Thompson, Pam 
Walliss, Fay Harris, Doug, Sam & Rachelle 
Saunders 
 

Those members attending were: 
• Keith & Sharon Davies - 46 Ford V8 sedan,  
• Terry & Fay Harris,  
• Joan Humphreys – Modern,  
• Moya & Roy Houston – Valiant 66 VC,  
• Liam & Sharon Redman – 60 Austin Healy 

Sprite,  
• Neil & Robyn Hughes – 75 John Goss Special 

Ford,  
• Darryl Byrne – 53 Ford customline,  
• Don & Val Follett – 72 Mercedes 250c,  
• Lew & Pat Vincent – 68 ZB Fairlane,  
• Karl Quaill – 53 FJ Holden,  
• Vera Friar & Gloria Groves – 84 Mazda 626,  
• Geoff & Gillian Smith – 68 Chev Impala,  
• Jan & Rob Blake – 62 Dodge,  
• Hudson Davies – 71 Austin 1800,  
• Les Arnold & Sue Thompson – 55 TF 1500,  
• Bill Randell & Pam Walliss – TD MG,  
• Jan & Graham Beatson – Standard 10 

“Woody”,  
• Sid Hartwell – Modern,  
• John, Bob & Kasim Pritchard & Madonna 

Robinson – 63 EJ Holden Premier 
• Nicole O’Keane – Modern,  
• Irene Pritchard - Modern,  

• Andy & Sally Byrne – Jag XJ6,  
• Gail Krueger & Jim Masters – 73 VW 

Beetle,  
• Ron & Julie Walters – 67 Mustang 

Convertible,  
• Graeme & Denise Douglas – 67 Mustang,  
• Peter Hobart & Lynne Burgess – 64 EH 

Holden ute,  
• Craig & Julie Bloomfield – 64 Falcon 

convertible USA,  
• Jean & Milton Sparkes – 71 XY GT,  
• Russell Slocombe – 71 XY,  
• Geoff Norris – 66 Mustang,  
• Arthur Hall – 71 200D Mercedes,  
• Laurie & Suzanne Godde – Modern,  
• Jean & Martin Kubel – 48 Sunbeam Talbot,  
• Joan & Ray Dinte – Classic SSK Roadster,  
• Brad & Jen Bettridge – 70 XY Falcon,  
• Doug, Sam & Rachelle Saunders – 71 XY 

Falcon 
 

Minutes: 
John Pritchard moved that the minutes of 
the last meeting have been read and received 
by all members.  Seconded by Bill Randell.  
Motion carried. 
 

Business arising from minutes: Nil 
 

Inwards correspondence:  
• April Bank statement,  
• Crankhandle News – May,   
• CHACA Journal – April & May,   
• Vintage News – May, 
• QCC minutes from 27th April,  
• Talk Tube – April,  
• Info regarding Noosa Beach Classic Car 

show,  
• Info re: Jimboomba Auto Extravaganza and 

Swap,  
• Letter from Silverstone International 

Travel regarding special tours for car 
enthusiasts with travel overseas.   

• Info from RACQ regarding Motofest,  
• QCC Newsletter,   
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Outwards correspondence: 
132 Newsletters 
 

Treasurers Report: 
Balance B/F $5491.76 
Income $177.00 
 $5668.76 
Expenditure: 
Qld Govt – Fees balance $12.60 
Suncorp Insurance $677.70 
Gympie Historical Auto Club $320.00 
J. Pritchard - Petty Cash $224.05 
 $1234.35 
Balance (Income less Expenditure) $4434.41 
Less U/Paid cheques $150.00 
Balance $4284.41 
Investment A/C $7408.56 
TOTAL: $11692.97 
 

Accounts to be Paid: 
Boyles Badges $118.55 
 

Julie moved that the treasurer’s report be 
accepted.  Seconded by Denise Douglas.  
Motion carried. 
 

Combined Council Report: 
No report at this time. 
 

Rally Report: 
Thanks to John and Nicole for today’s run - a 
lovely spot.  Jan thanked members for 
attending today.  
 

Please see the rally information further in 
this newsletter (Page 9) about upcoming 
events.  If you are interested in attending any 
runs, please let Jan or Rob know.  Some runs 
require registration so it is important that 
you let Jan or Rob know so that registration 
can be made. 
 

Jan spoke about the RACQ event at the RNA 
Show grounds – several members are 
interested in attending this event.  The more 
members we get the better, as the club can 
win an award.  Please see Jan for registration 
forms (also enclosed with this newsletter). 
 

The next Mid-Month Dinner Run will be held 
at Harry’s Diner on the 3rd Friday of this 
month being Friday 19th May.  For those 
traveling south we will be meeting at the 
Independent Service Station at Burpengary 
by 6.30pm.  See more about this in the Rally 
information (Page 8) in this newsletter.  
 

Bill Randell spoke to members about the next 
run, which is the “Aussie Brakes Trophy Run”.  
This will be a combined run with a Gold Coast 
club to the Fo Guang Shan Chung Tian Temple 
– Underwood Rd, Priestdale.  There will be a 
tour of the temple from 10.30 to 11.30am, 
then we will be going to Underwood Park for a 
Sausage Sizzle.  Members do not forget a 
gold coin donation is required for the sausage 
sizzle.  The winner for this run receives the 
Aussie Brakes trophy to keep for a year, plus 
a separate trophy to keep.  The winner will 
also get to organise the run for next year. 
 

Raffle: 
Amount raised: $135.00 
Thanks to all members for your contributions 
towards buying raffle tickets. (Remember 
donations of prizes are always needed – so 
please see Joan or Barb if you wish to donate 
a prize).  Winners: Chris James, Milton 
Sparkes, Sharon Davies (Sharon donated the 
prize back to the club) on redraw the winner 
was Doug Saunders.  Congratulations to all 
winners. 
 

General Business:  
No more information at this time regarding 
the QCC Rally. 
 

Russell Slocombe spoke about the 2007 
Australian Van Nationals which is being held 
at Caboolture in 2007.  Russell asked if our 
club would be interested in doing the catering 
for this event to be held over Easter in 2007 
at the Show grounds.  As this would be a fund 
raising venture, Russell wanted to give our 
club first preference.  Information was 
passed on to the committee and it was 
decided that there would need to be further 
discussion regarding this. 
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As there was no interest by members 
regarding the mid year function, it was moved 
by John Pritchard to cancel this event for 
this year.  The motion was seconded by Bill 
Randell.    Motion carried. 
 

Julie asked for show of hands for any 
interest in the Kawana Car Show.  Please see 
more details in the Rally information (Page 9) 
in this newsletter. 
 

Julie asked if any members were interested in 
2 tickets to “STOMP” on 10th June.  Tickets 
were purchased but are not able to be used.  

Please see Julie if you are interested. 
 

Denise spoke about the Country Urban 
Festival held over the long weekend in May.  
Several members attended and a good day 
was had by all.  We had about 13 cars on 
display.  
 

New Members: 
John moved that the following members be 
welcomed to the club: 
• Bevan and Sally McAleer,  
• Kim and Carol Bowers 
Seconded by Bill Randell.  Motion carried. 
Welcome to our new members. 
 

The winners of the run questionnaire for 
today were: 1st – Sharon and Liam Redman, 2nd 
– (two winners) Karl Quaill and Bill Randell, 
and a special prize for last place to Sally and 
Andy Byrne.  Congratulations!!! 
 

After no further business the meeting closed 
at 11.20am 
 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
TO THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS FOR MAY 

 
Chris Lyon - 3rd 

Suzanne Godde – 17th  
John Pritchard – 30th  

Margaret Randell - 31st 
 

Happy birthday to anyone else not mentioned who has a birthday in May 
(If you have not already provided you birth-date for the register, 

 please do so at the next meeting.  See Denise) 
 

 
QUOTE OF THE MONTH… 
Contributed by the winners of the President’s Trophy - Liam and Sharon Redmond

Liam to Sharon: ‘Here, you hold the 
little one and I’ll hold the big one.’ 
(referring to the actual trophies) 

Sharon in response to Liam: ‘That’s 
OK.  Can I say, I’m used to holding the 
little one?’ 
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PRESIDENT’S RALLY REPORT 
BUNYAVILLE STATE FOREST, EVERTON HILLS 

SUNDAY 7TH MAY 2006 
 

 

We left the Sundowner a little late this time and took a few back roads 
towards Albany Creek.  The route we followed is pretty close to the way 
travelled by the pioneers of our region, but it would’ve been a radically 
different track in those days. 
 

Before I printed up the directions, Nicole said to me “You’d better 
make those a little clearer”.  “Na, she’ll be right” I replied.  It turns out 
she was right (of course!! Editor) because we lost more than several 
cars somewhere along the way.  The missing ones all turned up within 
the next half hour, so all was OK.  

 

We all settled into the gully area of Bunyaville Forest amongst the Gums, Ironbarks, 
Hoops and Bunya trees.  A plethora of yummy food was shared by all for lunch.  I give a 
very special thank you to all the cooks. 
 

In keeping with my difficult directions (completely misleading in parts!) was one of the 
more difficult questionnaires we’ve had for some time.  But the stakes were high, with 
the President’s Trophy and prizes up for grabs.  The winners on the day were Liam and 
Sharon Redmond with 16/20.  Bill Randell and Karl Quail tied for second place with 
13/20 each.  Everyone scored much better than I anticipated.  Congratulations to you 
all!!! 
 

It was suggested that one of my questionnaire answers may have been wrong.  The 
question in question was “In which year was it decided to hold our monthly meeting at 
member’s houses or on club rallies?”  A quote from the Caboolture section of the 1996 
CHACA 30th Anniversary Journal states, “At the October 1995 meeting, members 
decided that from December 1995, meetings would be held at member’s homes or other 
venues, such as outings or rallies.”  Gloria Groves claims that the correct answer is 1987.  
She may very well be right as I wasn’t at the meetings in question and she was.  In any 
case, out of the 10 questionnaires I ended up with at the end of the day, 6 answered 
1995 and none had answered 1987.  Whichever way it was marked, the winners stayed 
the same. 
 

I hope all members attending this rally had a good day and enjoyed the challenge 
provided to them in both the rally directions and the questionnaire.  
 

Happy Motoring, 
John 

 

Mere Male! 
One day my housework-challenged husband decided to wash his sweatshirt. 
Seconds after he stepped into the laundry room, he shouted to me, "What setting do I 
use on the washing machine?" 
"It depends," I replied. "What does it say on your shirt?"  
He yelled back, "University of Oklahoma."  
 
And they say blondes are dumb...
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FROM THE SECRETARY’S DESK 
 

Good-day to you all. 
 

A lovely run today – I have never been to this forest before and found it a 
great spot for a picnic.  Thanks to John and Nicole for organising the run 
today.  Nice to see so many of you turning out for the run. 
 

I must admit that I sometimes run out of things to say in my little piece 
each month and wasn’t really sure if anyone even read my funny bits and 
pieces, or my jokes.  But I was assured by a member on the weekend that it is read and 
enjoyed, so I thought I would keep going with my bits of useless information. 
 

So for those of you who enjoy them here goes!  Did you know that…… 
 There are 3 golf balls sitting on the moon 
 Mozart wrote “Twinkle, twinkle, little star” when he was 5 years old. 
 You are more likely to be attacked by a cow than a shark. 
 50,000 cells in you body will have died and been replaced by new cells in the time 

you took to read this sentence. 
 The average person laughs about 15 times a day. 
 The girls will like this one!! – The largest cell in the human body is the female 

reproductive cell, the ovum – the smallest is the male sperm! 
 In the course of an average lifetime you will, while sleeping, eat 70 assorted 

insects and 10 spiders (that is so gross!  I am never going to sleep again). 
 The pupil of the eye expands as much as 45% when a person looks at something 

pleasing – ummmm chocolate!!!! 
 The liquid inside young coconuts can be used as a substitute for plasma. 
 From the age of 30, humans gradually begin to shrink. 
 By law, every child in Belgium must take harmonica lessons at Primary school. 
 An Ostrich’s eye is bigger than its brain (I know a few men like that!!) 
 The first man-made item to exceed the speed of sound was the bull’s whip or 

leather whip. 
 The most common non-contagious disease in the world is tooth decay. 
 The smallest man ever recorded was Gul Mohammed of India, who measured 1 foot 

11 inches. 
 

For any members that may be sick – get well soon. 
 

Well that’s it for this month, keep smiling and take care. 
‘Til next time, please drive safely. 
Oh and by the way – goodbye WENDY!!!! 
 

Take care, 
Denise. 
 
 

The Old Lady…. 
An old lady from the country went to a big city for the first time.  She 
crossed the busy street against the traffic, but somehow managed to 
attain the opposite kerb in one piece.  
A policeman asked her, "Didn't you see that light?  It says, 'Don't Walk'!" 
The old lady replied, "Oh yes, I saw it, but I thought it was an 
advertisement for a bus company!" 
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Forgetting 
Contributed by Gloria Groves 

 

My forgetter’s getting better, but my rememberer is broke, 
To you that may seem funny, but to me this is no joke 

For when I’m here I’m wondering if I really should be there 
And when I try to think it through I haven’t got a prayer! 

 

Oft times I walk into a room and say “what am I here for?” 
I wrack my brain, but all in vain, a zero is my best score. 

Sometimes I put things away, where they are all safe, but gee! 
The person they are safest from is, generally, me! 

 

When shopping I may see someone say “Hi” and have a chat 
Then, when the person walks away, I ask myself “Who was that?” 

Yes, my forgetter’s getting better and my remeberer is broke 
And it’s driving me plumb crazy, and that isn’t any joke. 

 

I don’t remember who sent this to me ….was it you??? 

BITS N PIECES 
 

Hi Members 
 

Our mid-year outing has been cancelled due to lack of interest.   
 

Our next important event coming up is the RACQ Motor Fest in June (26th) and we would 
like to be able to get the trophy for the Best Represented Club this year.  We have 

come close last year and the year before, but only those that are pre-entered 
are countered.  It is at the RNA Show grounds this year and numbers are 

limited to 800 and it costs $20.00 but you get a car badge for that.  
Please give this a lot of consideration as it is a great day.  Please don't 
send your entries to the club, but send directly to RACQ. 

 

July is the Farm Fantastic again, but this year we are not doing a raffle but a car display 
to promote the club.  If you are interested in bringing your car, please let Jan Blake 
know as numbers are limited.  
 

To all of those on the sick list I wish you well.  I hear Richard Thomson has been in for 
an op just lately. 
 

Anyone going to the Imbil Bluegrass Festival in November (3rd, 4th & 5th) should be 
booking their spot now as it gets pretty full, so don't miss out.  For those new members 
that don't know about this, it is on the 1st weekend in November at the Imbil Deer Park.  
Our club members go every year but it is for caravans and camping, as by now all the on-
site vans and cabins would be booked.  If you are interested, ring Rick or June at the 
park on Ph: (07) 5484 5196 to book.  It is a really good weekend if you like country 
music, as there is jamming all the time and a concert on the Saturday night. 
 

Julie 
 

CHRISTMAS IN JULY SHOPPING TRIP  
Saturday 22nd July 2006 
Leaving Chermside at 8.15am and returning about 5.00pm. 

This is a full day of shopping at discount outlets around Brisbane including bag, shoe, 
food, chocolate, jewellery and cosmetic stores.  $20 per head includes raffles on 

bus.  BYO lunch and 
drinks.  Wear comfortable 
clothing and shoes as we 

are on and off the bus all day 
with a half hour lunch stop.  A 
tonne of fun if you haven’t done 
it before! 
For further information or a 
reservation, please contact Gail 
Krueger on (07) 3285 2567 
ASAP. 
 

WINERY WEEKEND 
3rd weekend in July (15th/16th) 
No additional information is 
available at this time.  However 
if you are interested, please 
contact Joan Humphreys on 
 Ph: (07) 3264 4386.
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C.H.A.C.C. RUNS and SOCIAL CALENDAR FOR 2006 
Contact Jan and Rob Blake (Rally Directors) on (07) 5497 4710  

 

FRIDAY 19TH MAY 
MID-MONTH DINNER RALLY 
If travelling from the north, meet at 
the Independent Service Station, 
Burpengary by 6.30pm.  Travel to 
Harry’s Diner, Windsor. 
 

20TH and 21ST MAY  
CAMP GREENUP  
Peacefully located on the shores of 
Coolmunda Dam, Inglewood.  A relaxing 
weekend for all members attending.  
Julie Walters Ph: (07) 5497 5118 
 

SUNDAY 4TH JUNE 
AUSSIE BRAKES RUN  
** SAUSAGE SIZZLE ** 
Meet at the Sundowner 8.30am for 
9.00am departure to the Fo Guang Shan 
Chung Tian Temple – Underwood Rd, 
Priestdale.  A tour of the temple will 
take place between 10.30 – 11.30am, 
then onto Underwood Park for lunch.  
This will be a joint run with the Gold 
Coast Antique Car Club.  Two trophies 
will be on offer so that our clubs trophy 
does not go to the Gold Coast.   
Bill Randell Ph: (07) 5538 6875 
 

FRIDAY 16TH JUNE 
MID-MONTH DINNER RALLY 
– Venue to be confirmed 
 

SUNDAY 2ND JULY 
** BYO ** 
Gael Krueger & Jim Masters 
Ph: (07) 3285 2567  
 

FRIDAY 21 JULY 
MID-MONTH DINNER RALLY 
– Venue to be confirmed 
 

SUNDAY 6TH AUGUST 
MEMORIAL RUN 
** SMORGASBORD ** 
Liam & Sharon Redmond Ph: (07) 5433 
0962  

FRIDAY 18 AUGUST 
MID-MONTH DINNER RALLY 

– Venue to be confirmed 
 

SUNDAY 10TH SEPTEMBER 
GY RALLY 
** BYO ** 
Craig & Julie Bloomfield Ph: (07) 5495 
6965 and Graeme & Denise Douglas Ph: 
(07) 3408 9084 
 

FRIDAY 15TH SEPTEMBER 
MID-MONTH DINNER RALLY 
– Venue to be confirmed 
 

SUNDAY 1ST OCTOBER 
** SAUSAGE SIZZLE ** 
Peter Hobart & Lynne Burgess Ph: (07) 
5428 7181 
 

FRIDAY 20TH OCTOBER 
MID-MONTH DINNER RALLY 
– Venue to be confirmed 
 

3RD, 4TH & 5TH NOVEMBER 
IMBIL ACCOUSTIC MUSIC 
FESTIVAL 
Borumba Deer Park, Yabba Creek Road 
Imbil.  Contact Rick and June on (07) 
5484 5196 to book a cabin or camp site 
 

SUNDAY 12TH NOVEMBER 
AGM BREAKFAST MEETING  
– Venue to be confirmed 
 

FRIDAY 17 NOVEMBER 
MID-MONTH DINNER RALLY 
– Venue to be confirmed 
 

SATURDAY 25TH NOVEMBER 
ADULTS XMAS PARTY  
– Venue to be confirmed 
 

SUNDAY 3RD DECEMBER 
KIDS XMAS PARTY  
** SMORGASBORD ** 
– Venue to be confirmed 

 

Place these dates in your calendars now! 
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Contact: Russell 0438 123 322  

or Rick Ph: 0402 372 780 
Email: sunstatepanelvanclub@hotmail.com 

Website: 
http://groups.msn.com/sunstatepanelvanclub  

UPCOMING EVENTS AND SWAP MEETS 
 

GOLD COAST SWAP 
Sunday June 18th 2006 
Mudgeeraba Show Grounds  
Corner Mudgeeraba and Worongary Roads, 
Mudgeeraba. 
Admission $2.00 
For further information, please contact (07) 
5530 5559 or email: gcaacau@yahoo.com.au 

 
RACQ MOTORFEST (Motoring of Yesteryear)  
Sunday June 25th 2006 
RNA Show Grounds, Brisbane 
Be there by 9.30am at the latest.  Registration 
required by Friday 16th June.  See Entry Form 
included with this newsletter. 

 
2006 CHEV SUPER SUNDAY SHOW & SHINE  
Sunday July 30th 2006    
Eight Mile Plains Primary School, Corner Logan 
& Underwood Roads  
Open to all Chevrolet & Chev powered vehicles.  
8am start for entrants and $10 per vehicle 
(driver & 1 passenger).  For spectators $2 per 
person or $5 per family, from 9am.  
Entertainment, food & drinks.  Finish at 1pm.    
For further information, please contact Charles: 
0421 089 000 or Email: cggs@bigpond.com.au 

 
JIMBOOMBA AUTO EXTRAVAGANZA AND SWAP 
Sunday August 27th 2006 
Macleans Bridge, Tully Park 
Entry via Greenbank Road turn off - Mt Lindsay Highway.  
Entrants must be in by 9.00am. 
For further information, please contact Ph: (07) 3341 9618 or (07) 5537 9445. 

 
NOOSA BEACH CLASSIC CAR SHOW 
Sunday October 1st 2006 
Noosa Heads Lions Park 
Entrants must be in by 6.00am 
$15.00 per car 
For further information, please contact Daryl on 0437 649 192 or email: 
noosacars@yahoo.com.au or visit www.noosacarclub.com.au. 

 
BRISBANE SOUTHSIDE MORRIS MINOR CAR CLUB ANNUAL STATIC DISPLAY DAY 
Sunday October 15th 2006    
Ormiston State School, Wellington St. 
Over 50 Minors of all types and condition on display.   
All welcome.  FREE entry.  Food available.  10am start.  
For further information, please contact Carle Gregory on Ph: (07) 3396 0464 or Val 
Connors on Ph: (07) 3207 3425 or Emails: bigcarle60@msn.com ,. 
BrisbaneSouthsideMorrisMinorCarClub@au.msnusers.com 
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THE TAILGATE 
Cars and Parts 

Trader 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR SALE 
 

Roof Bars with Basket and 
Bushranger Waterproof Bag. 

 

$350.00 ONO 
 

For further information, please contact Gail 
Krueger on Ph: (07) 3285 2567 

 

 

 

WANTED 
 

24/25 DODGE TOURER  
SPARE-WHEEL BRACKETS (21’) 

for both the tub and the chassis 
 

Please contact Trafford Fischer on 
Ph: (07) 3422 2616 (evenings) or 

Email: trafford@northpine.qld.edu.au  

FOR SALE 
 

• Set of golf clubs including bag & buggy.  
Good condition - $60.00 

 

• Electric guitar & amplifier.  Very good 
condition.  Stratofender replica - $250.00 

 

• Camping washing machine.  Very good 
condition (fully automatic) - $230.00 

 

• Queen bed.  Ensemble base.  Very good 
condition - $60.00 

 

For further information, please contact Gail 
Krueger on Ph: (07) 3285 2567 

 

** URGENT SALE ** 
 

1938 CHEV SEDAN  
AND TEARDROP CAMPER 

 

Original 6 cylinder motor, Toyota 5 speed 
gearbox, Falcon diff, Ford stud pattern all 
around, (Mod. Plate for Gearbox, Diff & Tyres), 
Rear K-Mac stabiliser bar, 12 volt electrics, 

Original front end, Original interior. 
SPARES: original bumper bars, 7 spare doors, 

2 spare boot lips, rear guards (rusty),  
new tyres 

 

Flamed front mudguards and also a matching 
NEW Teardrop Camper 

 

Car: $17,500.00 ONO 
Teardrop Camper: $2,800.00 ONO 

 

For further information, please contact  
Lew on 0409 626 884 
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